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5th November 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
To celebrate the Into Film Festival Year 3 and Year 4 have been given free tickets to watch ‘Kensuke’s 
Kingdom’ on Wednesday 27th November at Clapham Picturehouse.  
 
This is a free event. 
 
We will be travelling by public transport so please ensure your child has a warm coat and is wearing 
full school uniform for this trip (no trainers).  
 
All children will need a packed lunch.  
 
We really a parent helper for this trip. If you are able to give up your time please email the school 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs P.Blow 
Headteacher 
 


